
April 22, 1960 
 
Board Meeting at home of the clerk.  Board meet with Mr. Earl Culver to review ditch 

along town road that he wanted to dig to drain part of his farm.  It was decided that it 
would help town road and the board decided to pay part of the construction and put in a 
larger culvert by Nellie Mallery mailbox.  Town to pay $150.00 in ditch and install new 
culvert. 

 
Bills as presented by clerk were audited and ordered paid. 
 
All members present. 

 
Meeting adjorned. 

S.O. Steen/ clerk 
 


